



Enhancing Nutrition for Cancer Survivors



Having access to safe, reliable and evidence-based nutritional information is incredibly important during the cancer journey

Researchers from the University of Newcastle want to hear from

people living with and beyond cancer

to better understand their needs and preferred ways to receive dietary advice and nutritional information

Who can volunteer?

You may be eligible to participate in this study if you:

- Are aged 18 years or older
- Have received a cancer diagnosis, no matter what stage of the journey you are at OR are a caregiver for someone with cancer
- Living in Australia
- Have access to the internet

What's involved?

You will be asked to complete an online anonymous survey (20 minutes) about your experience in seeking and receiving nutrition information throughout your cancer journey as well as what you're currently eating. The survey can be completed over multiple sessions.

On completion of the survey, you can enter a prize draw to win 1 of ten \$100 e-gift cards.

How do I find out more information?

For more information, please see https://redcap.link/THRIVEsurvey or scan the QR code

If you have any further questions, please contact:
Professor Tracy Burrows

<u>tracy.burrows@newcastle.edu.au</u> or TRACE Dietetics
research team <u>traceresearch@newcastle.edu.au</u>

